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16 January 2024 

NPFC CIRCULAR #003/2024 

COMMUNICATION FROM PANAMA REGARDING APPLICATION FOR 2024/2025 

CNCP STATUS 

Dear Members: 

Please see attached correspondence from Mr. Hamen Tuñón, Head of Delegation for Panama, 

informing of their decision not to apply for renewal of their Cooperating Non – Contracting Party 

status for 2024-2025. 

Best regards, 

Robert Day 

Executive Secretary  

c.c.: Mr. Hamen Tuñón, Head of Delegation for Panama

Attachment – AG-024-2024 Letter from Panama  January 10, 2024. 
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